
www.bertonvineyards.com.au

BERTON
VINEYARDS

2019 THE VERMENTINO
“The Winemakers Reserve wines have been chosen
  by our winemakers as wines that stand out year
  after year.”

WINEMAKER’S RESERVE

A dry start to the season continued right through to harvest in most 
regions which made for little to no disease pressure. Early season 
temperatures were mild until January saw many vineyards 
throughout South East Australia experience extreme heat waves 
and instances of significant yield loss. Wine quality from the vintage 
however is excellent especially for Vermentino with the variety’s 
natural ability to maintain crisp acidity and flavour in hot conditions.

Vineyard and
Vintage

Winemaking Harvest timing was determined in the vineyard by flavour 
development along with sugar and acid levels in achieving ideal 
ripeness. Harvest took place in the cool of the night in retaining 
fresh fruit flavours and minimising oxidation before transport to our 
Yenda based winery.  Fruit was destemmed and chilled to our bag 
presses with the free run fraction separated for this wine. The 
free-run juice was lightly clarified before a slow fermentation at cool 
temperatures of 14 – 16°C using a carefully selected yeast in 
optimising varietal expression. After a short period on yeast lees the 
wine was blended, stabilised and filtered for bottling thus 
showcasing its fresh varietal fruit flavours. 

Pale lime in colour with silver hues. Fresh aroma of green apple and 
lemon sherbet leads into a crisp and fruity palate. Lush flavours of 
lime, pineapple and honeydew melon flourish with crisp acidity 
providing a mineral aspect to the long persistent finish.

Tasting note

Riverland Riverina (SEA)Region

Alcohol: 12.0%  pH: 3.1         
TA: 6.9 g/L  RS: 2.1 g/L

Wine
Analysis

Dry, Medium bodied.Style

Enjoy with light entrée dishes such as fried calamari, tempura 
prawns or tasty chicken wings.

Food Match

Best consumed in the next 1 – 2 years.Cellaring

Winemaker,
James Ceccato



Carton Packaging
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Range:

Product:

Approx. Case Weight:

Bottle Barcode No:

Carton Barcode No:

Bottle:

Bottle Weight (grams):

Package Weight (grams):

Bottle Dimensions (hxd):

Carton Size:

Carton Dimensions:

Slipsheet Con�guration:

Winemakers Reserve

Vermentino

8kg

9335966003743 

19335966003740 

Super Premium Claret - (AG-027)

732

1458

329mm x 75mm

6 pack

230mm x 156mm x 335mm

128 (domestic) - 84 (export)
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